Cougar News

11/27/2023

Last week was a short week so there is not a lot to report on
sports-wise, but we are especially thankful for all of our parents,
athletes, and coaches who put so much time and effort into making
Cougar Athletics happen.

Our middle school basketball team played Waldron on Monday before our break. Our Cougars
lost this match-up, but showed signs of good things to come.

The high school bowling team is in full swing practicing at Hillside Lanes. They are looking
forward to Will Carleton Academy’s first varsity bowling competition.

Both our girls’ and boys’ high school basketball teams have started practice now. WCA high
school basketball games start this week on Tuesday and we would love for everyone to come out
to the Cougar Den to cheer on our teams this season. Let’s really give our teams a home court
advantage!

The Cougar Strength Program continues to meet an hour after school every Monday and Friday
for any high schooler interested in attending.

We are still looking for some Junior Pro basketball coaches. If you are interested or know
someone who should be considered, please reach out.

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.
Lucas Westblade

Athletic Director

wea.athletics@wcaki2.org

This week in Cougar sports:

Monday 11/27
Middle School Boys’ basketball @ home vs. Factoryville at 5:30

Tuesday 11/28
JV Boys’ basketball @ home vs North Adams-Jerome at 6:00
Varsity Boys’ basketball @ home vs North Adams-Jerome at 7:30

Wednesday 11/29
Middle School Boys’ basketball @ Mar-Lee at 5:00

Friday 12/1
Middle School Boys’ basketball @ home vs Pansophia at 5:30

Middle School Girls’ basketball starts January 2024



